
We are excited to announce our newest upcoming development in the heart of the Crenshaw Corridor.

The WA City Place Senior Apartments!

This brand new and modern 70-unit construction will be comprised of 25 studios and 45 one bedroom apartments located in one five story building, 
and each unit will be equipped with energy efficient appliances. This new complex will be strategically located within easy walking distance of the 

new Slauson and Crenshaw station stop for the Crenshaw/LAX line, a library, parks, a clinic and pharmacy.
Onsite amenities of the WA City Place Senior apartments will include ground level retail for residents and the community, space for a gym, computer 
room and flexible space where multiple social services will be provided to residents. The community space will open up to a courtyard with multiple 

seating areas and a BBQ grill.
WA City Place Senior Apartments furthers our vision of providing seniors with access to affordable housing, easy accessibility to the new Crenshaw/

LAX Transit Line and local businesses and amenities, and a safe and fun environment for our senior community residents.  

EXPECTED COMPLETION:  Summer 2019

WA CITY PLACE SENIOR APARTMENTS
Coming Soon!


